
This email is in regards to the additional $100k being approved to be given to Mrs Dohan. Why is the county of 

Mendocino approving this large amount be given to Mrs Dohan? How many hours has she actually spent since taking 

her current position in San Diego here in Mendocino county? Is Andy Coren not doing a good job??? Why does the 

county have $100k to give to Mrs. Dohan when we have many struggling businesses who can’t open their doors to 

100% of operations. Wouldn’t that $100k be better spent giving grants to local businesses who are suffering to stay 

afloat during this difficult time who will be paying taxes, sales taxes, property taxes etc. to mendocino county where 

they reside and have businesses in than giving it to a woman who no longer lives in our community? 

 

I would like responses to my questions and more explanation to the public and getting public approval before this 

amount of money is to be paid to the former public health director! 

 

Sincerely, 

Maureen Luis 

Local business owner and Mendocino county resident  

 

 


